
 

FAQ – 2022 Metal Item Number Change     

Q. When does this change officially take place? 

A. February 1, 2022 

Q. What are some of the advantages for making this change? 

A. MAINTAIN YOUR PORTFOLIO 
All items available in 2021 are in your spec guide for 2022 made possible by combining sales of 

low volume items 

A. MAINTAINED EXCLUSIVITY 

Exclusive profiles in 2021 will remain exclusive in 2022 

A. EASE OF COMPREHENSION 

Smart numbers 

Discarding of indiscernible item# format “366***” 

Error reduction 

Overall ease of use  

4. FUTURE IMPROVEMENTS 

Realize the benefits of our reduced complexity as we redirect freed resources to other 

continuous improvement strategies  

 

Q. When will updated price sheets be published?   

A.  Price sheets with the new numbering schematic will be published in January 2022. 

 


